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Thursday 17th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you for your support during the term so far and we wish you all a good half term break. 

Please find all the details you need about returning to NJA after half term.

The first day back after half term is Monday 4th November.
Please arrive from 8.30am, ready for 8.40am registration. Please ensure all pupils are on time, wearing full academy uniform and have a filled water bottle, waterproof coat, snack and packed lunch (or pay and book for an academy meal on ParentPay).
Booking academy meals and Ninjas paid for childcare.
Please use ParentPay to book Ninjas or academy lunches for your child (including Free School Meals). These must be booked and paid for by Sunday night for the week ahead. 
Please provide snacks for break time.
Please provide your child with a healthy snack for break time (no sweets or chocolate) and remember we are a nut free academy.  
Medicines.
If your child needs any prescribed medicines, inhalers, epi pens etc during the academy day, please bring these to the office in the morning, clearly named and labelled. We are only able to administer prescription medicines at the academy. Please note, pupils are not allowed to bring throat sweets to school. 
Arriving ready for the day.
All pupils will need to bring a named coat, water bottle and snack each day. 
Pupils need a packed lunch, or you can book an academy meal via ParentPay, ready for the week ahead.
End of the day at 2.55pm.
All Year 3 pupils need to be collected from the green playground (called the MUGA) at 2.55pm. 
Year 4 – 6 pupils can be collected from the playground, given permission to walk, or booked into paid for Ninjas childcare. 
Do remember to book and pay for Ninjas wraparound childcare in advance, as spaces are limited.

Block two of the after-school activity clubs starts in week 2, from Monday 11th November.                               
Please remember, there are no after school activity clubs in the first week. 
(Ninjas, Trio Dance, Atlantic Karate & Bounce Dance will run as usual from the first week back.)
Paid for Music Lessons at NJA.

Cornwall Service Music Trust lessons start again from Tuesday 5th November.
Rock Steady Band sessions start back on Wednesday 6th November.
The timetable is very tight for music lessons as they only take place on a specific day at a specific time. Unfortunately, if your child has a trip, visit or assessment on the day of their session, they will miss it on that day, and you will still be charged.  

Do look at our website and Facebook pages for photos of all the exciting activities that have been taking place so far. Thank you for your support and we hope you have a good half term. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 4th November.

Yours sincerely,

Newquay Junior Academy

